

P. O. Box 1558

23 June 1967

Mr. B. C. Parmenter Northwestern Observatory 6718 E. 7th Spokane, Washington 99206

Dear Mr. Parmenter:-

The various disciplines of the World Data Center are being consolidated under one roof and organization. So that is the reason for the address change. It is not just title change at all.

Under separate cover I have sent you 250 report forms. The ditto is good for more copies and that will be transferred to the new office. I would assume they will continue to furnish forms for you just as I have. In any case I believe if you will just enclose a request it will be honored whenever you need more forms. Miss Virginia Lincoln is in charge, but Mrs. Ann Ellis will be handling the data, and so I would suggest you address the request to the latter.

With best wishes,

Yours very truly,

Dorothy E. Trotter World Data Center A

Miss Trotter:

Change of Data Center address causes me to wonder if this is simply a title-change or if an entirely new office under other persons?

Any effects toward procurement of the usual Report Sheets you have been sending me? If so, will you please advize, as I should need some before too long. They could again be made up here, if necessary.

Cordially,